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DEDICATION 

 

 

Martha Smith 

 

 In appreciation of her hard work and dedication, Southwestern Community College – Division of Public 

Safety Training and the Macon County Firefighters Association dedicates the 2014 edition of the WNC Area 

Fire, Rescue, and EMS College in honor of Martha Smith. 

Martha has provided countless hours through the years providing support to Fire and Rescue service as well as 

all other Public Safety divisions, which protects the citizens of Jackson, Macon, Swain County and the Qualla 

Boundary.  Martha’s dedication and hard work has been an integral part of the success of the WNC Fire School. 

Martha has worked for SCC-PSTC since 2002 as administrative assistant. In 1998 Martha graduated from SCC 

with an A.A.S. in Office System Technology.  Martha recently retired from her post at SCC in June 2014. 

Therefore, in honor of her enthusiasm, dedication and willingness to give back to the community and all Public 

Safety Professional we say, “Thank you Martha!” 

Macon County Fire Association 

 


